
Is 650 543 4800 Facebook? Officially Linked Facebook 
Number 

The number 650-543-4800 or +1-844-607-3344 is officially linked to Meta, the parent 
company of Facebook. While it may be used for business-related communication, it is not a 
public support line. If you’re experiencing Facebook issues, avoid calling this number. 
Instead, visit the Facebook Help Center for secure and accurate account-related support. 

Yes, 650-543-4800 or +1-844-607-3344 is a recognized number used by Facebook’s 
corporate team. However, this number does not provide general tech or user support. It’s 
typically reserved for legal or business communication. If you need assistance with your 
Facebook account, including login or security problems, go directly to the Facebook Help 
Center online.  

650-543-4800 or +1-844-607-3344 is a number officially linked to Facebook’s Menlo Park 
offices. It’s not intended for regular users seeking help with their accounts. If you received a 
call from this number, it’s likely related to business or legal matters. For personal Facebook 
support, use the official Help Center for account help and recovery tools. 

Yes, 650-543-4800 or +1-844-607-3344 is a verified Facebook number used by the 
company’s headquarters. However, it's not intended for users to contact for everyday 
support. If this number called you, it may be legitimate. To get help with login issues, 
hacking, or other problems, go to the Facebook Help Center for secure assistance 

Facebook’s official number 650-543-4800 or +1-844-607-3344 is used by its corporate 
headquarters in Menlo Park. It is not a support hotline for users and is typically used for 
business matters. If you’re having issues with your account or need support, you should visit 
the official Facebook Help Center and follow the guided instructions there. 

The number 650-543-4800 or +1-844-607-3344 is affiliated with Meta (Facebook). It is part 
of their official communication channels for business purposes—not a customer service line. 
If you’re seeking help with your Facebook account, such as recovery or technical issues, the 
best place to get assistance is through the Facebook Help Center website. 

Yes, the number 650-543-4800 or +1-844-607-3344 is connected to Facebook’s 
headquarters and used for official purposes like legal or business matters. It is not a help line 
for user accounts or technical support. If you’re trying to fix a Facebook issue, visit the 
Facebook Help Center where you’ll find recovery tools and support options. 

650-543-4800 or +1-844-607-3344 is a real phone number used by Facebook’s (Meta’s) 
corporate offices. While it may be involved in outreach for legal or business matters, it’s not 
designed for regular user support. For account recovery, privacy issues, or tech problems, 
use the Facebook Help Center, which offers the appropriate tools and guidance. 


